
Friday 1st July 2022

Newsletter

The children have had a great week as Scientists! Mrs Summerbell has provided some very

exciting challenges and activities for each class to be involved in! All our children have

definitely discovered that Science is Fun!

Emerald Class delivered a fabulous Worship on Wednesday about our Gospel Value Courage.

The children spoke with such confidence and taught us words from the Bible “Do not be

afraid as God is with you”.

Amethyst class are very excited about their end of year production. We will be posting on

Class Dojo how to obtain tickets.

It has been brought to my attention that a few children are now wearing trainers due to their

school shoes being too small or broken. I understand that we only have 3 weeks left before

the Summer and therefore wearing temporary footwear is more cost effective. Please can

you make sure that for September all children need to be wearing black school shoes and

trainers will not be allowed as part of the school uniform.

The Kirkham Uniform Shop has now got Warton St. Paul’s uniform in stock. If you require any

new uniform for September please do use the shop, we only have very limited items in school.

Have a super weekend. See you on Monday!!

Take care,

Mrs Dean

Well done to

Jack, William, Andra, Nevaeh, George and Borwick Hall Star is Tyler

The year group with the best attendance goes to Year 5!



WELL DONE!

House Points

Congratulations to St. David’s  team for winning the most points this

week.

Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Courage

For Christians ‘having courage’ or ‘strength to carry on’ is linked to faith in God’s promises

– promises of God’s presence, protection and power. Famously Joshua, when taking over

from Moses in the Old Testament, hears God say:

‘Be strong and courageous. Do not be terrified; do not be discouraged, for the Lord your

God will be with you wherever you go’ Joshua 1:9 (NIV).

Saying ‘don’t be discouraged’ is the same as saying ‘take courage’. When we encourage
others we are helping them to find courage. One of the most often repeated commands of

God in the Bible is ‘don’t be afraid’. It is said that it comes at least 365 times – once for

every day of the year!

In the New Testament, Paul, when faced with hardship, finds that a prayer of

thanksgiving gave him new courage:

‘Paul… thanked God and was encouraged’ (Acts 28:15).

Jesus urged his disciples to be courageous in the face of suffering, based on the fact

that God’s love was ultimately victorious:

‘Take heart. I have overcome the world’ (John 16:33).



Similarly David encouraged his son Solomon with the words: ‘Be strong and brave and don’t

be discouraged or be afraid of anything’ (1 Chronicles 22:13, CEV).

And in Psalm 27:14 David sings: ‘Trust the Lord. Be brave and strong and trust the Lord.’

Christians recognise that human courage alone is sometimes not enough. They need the

assurance of God’s help and presence to stick to what they know is right.

Joseph

Wednesday 6th July 2022 Pearl’s Class Worship 10:00am

Sunday 10th July 2022 All Aboard Service 9:45am

Wednesday 13th July 2022 Move up afternoon - Children spend time in their

new classroom with next year’s teacher

Wednesday 13th July 2022 Opal Graduation time 3:30pm

Thursday 14th July 2022 Amethyst Production of “Bugsy Malone” 1:30pm

and 5:15pm

Friday 15th July 2022 Rainbow Day for Sophia please join us at 9:05am

for a special Worship



Children to wear rainbow coloured clothes (see information below)

Star of the Term

End of Year Reports sent home

Wednesday 20th July 2022 Year 6 Leavers’ Lunch for all children in school

Leavers’ Service in Church 10:30am (All families

welcome)

Amethyst Leavers’ Prom 5:00pm

Thursday 21st July 2022 Gospel Value Heroes Worship 9:05am

Friday 22nd July 2022 Star of the Year Worship 9:05am

School Closes for holiday 1:30pm

Friday 2nd September 2022 School reopens 8:45am

School Dates 2022/2023

Autumn Term 2022

Thursday 1st September 2022 – INSET

Friday 2
nd

September School Opens

Friday 21st October 2022- INSET

Half Term: Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October 2022

Monday 31st October 2022 - INSET

Reopen: Tuesday 1st November 2022

Ends: Friday 16th  December 2022

Spring Term 2023

Tuesday 3rd  January 2023 – INSET

Reopen: Wednesday 4
th

January 2023

Half Term: Monday 13 February - Friday 17 February 2023

Reopen: Monday 20
th

February 2023

Ends: Friday 31st March 2023

Summer Term 2023

Reopen: Monday 17 April 2023

May day: Monday 1st May 2023

Half Term: Monday 29th May -Friday 2nd June 2023

Monday 5
th

June  INSET

Reopen: Tuesday 6
th

June 2023

Ends: Friday 21st  July 2023

Total number of openings – 190 days

INSET Days – 5 Days



Fundraiser for Sophia

Friday 15th July

Please support us by donating £1.00 to wear RAINBOW CLOTHING for the day!

There will also be lots of other activities happening throughout the day in which we will

be asking for donations to take part in.

This includes a bake sale, beat the time assault course and a chocolate raffle.

All proceeds will go directly to

Royal Manchester Children's Hospital



Dear Parents/Guardians

On Friday 15th July 2022 we will be holding a fundraiser for Royal Manchester Children's

Hospital within school.

We are asking all children and staff to wear colourful/rainbow themed clothes for the day with

a donation of £1.00.

We will be holding a special worship on the morning of the 15th July at 9:05am, in which all

parents/guardians are welcome to join us.

We will be holding some fundraising events around the school for your child to take part

including:

● Bake sale in the hall during break time

Prices ranging from 10p-50p

● Beat the time assault course during lunch time play

50p to enter

● Chocolate Raffle-Tickets will be on sale during break time and will be drawn in the

afternoon

50p a strip to enter

Other activities will also be happening throughout the day in each class.

We are also asking for donations for our bake sale of pre packaged cakes as well as chocolate

for our chocolate raffle. If you would like to donate something please drop it off at the office.

All donations would be greatly appreciated.

All donations will go directly to Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital.  We thank you in advance

for your generosity.

Yours faithfully,

Warton St. Paul’s Staff and Children


